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Families,

As online tickets ARE REQUIRED FOR OHSAA tournament events, I would recommend
downloading the Hometown Fan App.  It is easy to use in that you do not need a username or
password.  It links directly to your phone number. Caution: Do not download the hometown
“gate” app: This is the app we as ticket takers use to scan spectator tickets.

(*TOURNAMENT TICKETS ARE NOT SOLD AT THE GATE)

In addition, the Hometown Fan App gives you an easy place to store and purchase your tickets,
so when you arrive at the game, it is as easy as opening the app, clicking on “tickets” at the
bottom of the screen, and having the person working the gate scan your barcode(s).

Here are some of the details:
-OHSAA Tournaments: All tickets will be sold by the OHSAA on-line.
Instead of going to their website, download the Hometown Fan App and follow these steps:

For Boys and Girls Soccer vs. Ontario & Football vs. Mansfield
-Open the Hometown Fan App
-In the search bar type - Lexington
-Click on “Events” instead of “Schools and Organizations”
-The Soccer game / Football game / date will appear
-Select the Game
-Click on the Blue “Buy Tickets” and complete your purchase

For Boys and Girls Cross Country
-Open the Hometown Fan App
-In the search bar type - Regional
-Click on “Events” instead of “Schools and Organizations”
-Look for the event name “Regional Cross Country @ Tiffin (All Division)
-Select the meet
-Click on the Blue “Buy Tickets” and complete your purchase

-Storing your Tickets:
After you have purchased your tickets, they will be stored in your “ticket” page. (Tab at the
bottom of the screen) The neat thing with this is, it’s all linked to the phone number you entered
when purchasing the ticket.
-If you purchase tickets for others in your family or group, you can then easily share those
tickets after they are in your account by then entering their phone number as well, if they have
the Hometown Fan App. This allows them to now have their ticket if they arrive at a different
time.



*Please don’t feel like you need to use the app. You can still go to the OHSAA website and
purchase the tickets and have them emailed to you.  However, I have found that this is a much
easier place to store and access everything.

What District and Division is Lexington when searching for contests to purchase tickets?
Lexington competes in the Northwest District.

We are Division II in Boys & Girls Soccer & Cross Country.  The Boys Soccer Team is in the
Clyde District & the Girls Soccer Team is in the Lexington District.

For Football, we are Division III, Region 10

Ticket Prices:
Please remember to purchase your tickets early when possible.  Ticket prices vary by
tournament level. However, if tickets are purchased less than three hours prior to the contests,
they increase by $2.00.

*OHSAA only offers one ticket type for all spectators.  There are no discounted student
tickets. All spectators must purchase a General Admission Ticket.


